
Updates on the Current Voluntary Continuing Professional Development 

(“CPD”) Programme for the 2023-2025 CPD Cycle  

and the Implementation of the Mandatory CPD Programme 

 

 

The current Voluntary Continuing Professional Development (“CPD”) 

Programme of the Dental Council of Hong Kong (“the Council”) will conclude on 

31 December 2025. 

 

Under the amended Dentists Registration Ordinance, the Council is 

empowered to determine CPD requirements for issuing practising certificates.  The 

preparatory work for the implementation of the Mandatory CPD Programme is 

underway.  The commencement date of the Mandatory CPD Programme will be 

announced by the Council in due course.  Registered dentists will be informed 

accordingly. 
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